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NRC Schedules Regulatory Conference with TVA  
To Discuss Proposed Violation at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant 

Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will hold a regulatory conference May 2 with the 
Tennessee Valley Authority to discuss a proposed violation at the Sequoyah nuclear plant, in Soddy 
Daisy, Tennessee.  

The proposed violation, detailed in a March 2024 inspection report, involves TVA’s failure 
to establish, implement, and maintain adequate maintenance procedures for one of the plant’s 
emergency diesel generator’s exhaust valves. 

The meeting will begin at 10 a.m. Eastern time at the NRC’s Region II office, Marquis One 
Tower, 245 Peachtree Center Ave. NE, Atlanta, Georgia. Members of the public interested in 
listening to the meeting can call 301-576-2978 and enter conference ID 488908054#. 

Members of the public will have an opportunity to ask questions of the NRC staff or make 
comments about the issues discussed after the business portion of the meeting. 

During the enforcement conference, TVA representatives will have the opportunity to 
provide their perspectives and additional information concerning this event before the agency 
makes its final enforcement decision. 

No decisions on the final safety significance or any potential NRC actions regarding the 
proposed violation will be made at the meeting. 
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